Member, Board of S i .
f> oare of Supervisors City and County of San Francisco

District 3
AARON PESKIN
MEMORANDUM

DATE: June 2, 2016
TO: ~ Paul Yoder

City Lobbyist, Shaw/Yoder/Antwih, Inc.
CC: Erica Major

Clerk, Government Audit & Oversight Committee
FROM: Sunny Angulo

Chief of Staff, Supervisor Aaron Peskin

SUBJECT: File No. 160443 — City Lobbyist Special Hearing

Mr. Yoder:

Thank you for making time to participate in tomorrow’s special meeting of the
Government Audit & Oversight Committee. In advance of tomorrow’s discussion,
Chairperson Peskin wanted to confirm that you were in receipt of File No.
160333, the resolution passed unanimously by the Board of Supervisors on April
12, 2016, outlining the City’s official position on Assembly Bills 2501 and 2522.

In addition, the Supervisor and five of his colleagues introduced a resolution on
May 24, 2016 outlining a position on the Governor’'s “By Right Housing
Approvals” Budget Trailer Bill, which has since been amended and reintroduced
as File No. 160660 on May 31, 2016 for immediate consideration by the full
Board of Supervisors this upcoming Tuesday, June 7, 2016. A copy of this
resolution is included for your reference.

We understand that you represented strong support for the Governor’s trailer bill
on the floor of the Senate Budget Committee recently, and Chairperson Peskin

would like to understand how this position was conveyed to you on behalf of the
City. In addition, please be prepared to update the Committee members on any
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and all negotiations that have been undertaken to date with the Governor’s office,
members of our State Legislative Delegation or any members of our state
legislature with respect to the California Density Bonus Law, the Governor’s “By
Right Housing Approvals” Budget Trailer Bill and the budget discussions with
respect to funding in this year’s state budget for affordable housing. In addition,
please confirm how those negotiations are being reported to San Francisco’s
State Legislation Committee or the Board of Supervisors, the local policy body
representing the City and County of San Francisco.

Thank you again for your participation. Please continue to be in touch with further
questions.

Sincerely,

415.554.7451




